Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: electric vehicle charging points
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1. How many electric vehicle charging points have been installed in the local authority to date?

Answer:
220+ public facing chargers have been installed in the local authority area.

2. How many electric vehicle charging points does the authority plan to install in the next 12 months?
The Council plans to install 10 rapid and 20+ fast public facing chargers in 22/23.

3. How much does the council plan to spend on installing electric vehicle charging points in 2022/2023 (as GBP and as a percentage of overall budget)

The total amount the Council is spending on public facing chargers in 22/23 is £725,000. 
This budget is compiled as follows:
· £318,000 or 43.9%, Council funds

· £250,000 or 34.5 %, ERDF

· £157,000 or 21.6%, residual 2021/22 OZEV grant

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
